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To:  NC 4-H Horse Program Parents/Guardians 

 

From:  Alaina Cross, Equine Extension Associate 

 

Date: October 29, 2015 

 

Re:  4-H Horse Program Assessment 

 

 

Dear 4-H Parent/Guardian, 

 

As the guardian adult of a current NC 4-H Horse Program participant, I am requesting your assistance in the completion of an 

anonymous online web-based survey to assist the Extension Horse Husbandry office in the assessment of the current state of 

the NC 4-H Horse Program. 

 

You are being asked to complete this survey to help us better understand the current areas of strengths and weaknesses of the 

4-H Horse Program and how well the program is currently meeting program goals.  This will assist us with program development 

moving forward into the next few years. 

 

Please be as honest with us as possible and answer all applicable questions to the best of your knowledge.  You should be able 

to complete the survey in about fifteen minutes.   

 

Your participation in this survey is entirely voluntary and results will remain confidential.  This data will not be published or 

shared and will simply be used to allow us to assess the current state of our program.  If, at any point, you decide that you do 

not want to complete the survey, you may simply exit the website and survey results will not be submitted.  In no way will your 

 4-H good standing be affected if you decide not to participate. 

 

We hope that you will participate in this survey, as your input will help the NC 4-H Horse Program continue to improve.  If you 

have any questions or concerns about this survey or your participation, please contact Alaina at the below info: 

 

Office phone: 919-515-7871 

Email: Alaina_Cross@ncsu.edu 

 

Thanks in advance for your help with this project, 

 

 

 

Alaina Cross 

NCSU Equine Extension Associate 
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